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9th September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We know the start of a new school year can come with many questions and unknowns, so 
we would like to invite you to ‘meet the teacher’. This is a meeting where your child’s new 
class teacher will share key information about the year ahead, and there will be an 
opportunity to speak to the teacher and ask any questions you may have. 
 
The meeting dates are listed below. Each session will take place in your child’s classroom 
from 3:30 to 4:00 p.m., after the children have been dismissed for the day. These meetings 
will offer valuable information about your child’s class. 
 
Monday, 15th September   Year 1, 2 & 6 
 
Wednesday, 17th September  Year 3 
 
Thursday, 18th September  Year 4 & 5 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

LBennett 
 

 
Laura Bennett 
Headteacher 
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